
27th April, 1965 
From: Professor J. Desmond Clark 

To: Staff and Graduate Students, Department of Anthropology 

Dr. Brian M. Fagan, Director of a three-rear special project to . 
enquire into Bantu origins, under the sponsorship of the British Institute 
of History and Archaeology in Fast Africa• will be on campus from the 
3rd to the 8th May and available to interview suitably qualified students 
with interests in African prehistory who may wish to work with him on his 
program. Anyone wishing for an interview with Mr. Fagan should contact 
Professor Clark at 2232 Piedmont Avenue. 

Dr. Fagan is a Ph.D. from the University of Cambridge and was until 
recently Keeper of Prehistory at the National Museum of Z6mbia at Living­
stone. He will give the following illustrated lecture at 8 p.m. on 
Tuesday, 4th May, in Room 127, Dwinelle Hall: 

"Recent archaeological discoveries in southern Africa" 

The subject matter of this lecture will cover, amongst other topics, 
the important Later Stone Age habitation and burial site at Lochinvar 
and earl.y Iron Age culture in Zambia as well as the Zimbabwe/Ma.pungubwe 
complexes. 


